Summer 2 Term

Reception News

Upcoming Events

Transition will begin this term and the children will have the opportunity to visit their new Year 1 classroom and teacher.

Reminders

Please check your child's book bag everyday for letters that are given out. Important information regarding transition to Year 1 will be sent out over the next few weeks.











This term we are learning..

This term in Reception we will be learning about life 'Under the Sea' and exploring the book 'The Rainbow Fish'. We will also be looking at information books about sea creatures, finding out about the different types of creatures and looking at how they differ from animals living on land.

Phonics

In phonics we will be continuing to support children learning the sounds in phase 3, so they become more confident using them when reading and writing words and sentences. We will also continue to work on recognising and writing tricky words.

Literacy

In Literacy we will be focusing on writing sentences about 'The Rainbow Fish', whilst also writing key facts that we have learnt about sea creatures. We will be reminding the children to include capital letters, finger spaces and full stops in their writing and encouraging them to write more independently.

Maths

In Maths we will be looking at numbers up to 20 and understanding their composition. We will be looking at doubling and halving numbers, along with subtraction. In shape, space and measure we will continue to look at the names and properties of 2d and 3d shapes and also comparing the length, height and weight of different items.